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بسم الله الرحمن الرحيم
H.E. Dr. Amal Abdullah Al Qubaisi, UAE Federal National Council Speaker,

Dear attendees,

Greetings,

I wish to personally and on behalf of FNC members to welcome the UAE guests, member of the Standing Committee for Personnel & Financial Affairs at APA, with great recognition and admiration to your real efforts, sincere cooperation, and keenness to contribute to the success of APA work. We hope that you will succeed in achieving your planned and scheduled goals and objectives in Abu Dhabi.

Let me initially extend gratitude and appreciation to HE. Dr. Amal Al Qubaisi, UAE FNC Speaker, to her real and strong support to the hosting of Committee meetings, and the arrangement of all necessary means in support of the success of this meeting. I wish also to seize this opportunity to express our true satisfaction at the FNC to host Committee meetings in UAE, with our Wise Leadership guided by HH Sheikh Khalifa bin Zayed Al Nahyan, to provide necessary support and assistance to the parliamentary work, considered a bridge of cooperation, and main support of global coordination, particularly regarding Asia, with our keenness to strengthen relationships with all  parliaments & people, considered a major objective on which APA’s Accord was established in 2007.

No doubt we all agree that the efforts exerted by this Committee have a major role, whether regarding discussions, or concluded resolutions & recommendations, expected to be the main point and major element of APA’s actions, particularly regarding planning and budgeting, in addition to all efforts related to the administrative system and institutional support, a solid pillar in support of APA’s success, with its ability to achieve scheduled objectives throughout engagement in parliamentary actions across Asia.

I wish hereby to express my true appreciation and welcome you once more in Abu Dhabi, with my true hope that you will enjoy your stay, and that your visits will continue in support of our constructive cooperation, with recommendations and proposals reached through our meetings able to fulfill the people aspirations toward APA.

Thank you,

